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The Annual Inter School Fest ‘Abhivyanjana' : an expression of conscience, collaboration 
and creation was organized on 22nd July in the premises of Gyan Bharati School, Saket. It 
proved to be an unforgettable occasion for all enthusiastic participants. The programme 
was inaugurated by the Principal Dr. (Mrs.) Mudita Sharma who lighted the ceremonial 
lamp along with the judge for the event Ms. Savita Shanghari. Grace, poise and balance 
truly marked the Invocation: 'Durga Stuti' depicting the divine power and strength of 
Goddess Durga through graceful and synchronised dance moves. 
 

Gyan Bharati School strongly believes in collectively taking steps to encourage the next 
generation of policymakers to move forward in the direction of sustainability and 
resilience through educational events and competitions. Keeping this ideology and 
approach in mind, the eight inter-school educational events reflected the VISION and 
MISSION of the school. The myriad activities that unfolded during the day kept the 
students gainfully engaged. The eight educational events namely Gloria Humanitas, 
Mnemosyne, Anveshan, Srijan Sangam, Mathemagix, Mineblox, Com Conclave offered a 
brilliant opportunity to all the participants to unleash their talent and skill. Through 
multiple activities such as Art Illustrations, Extempore, Hindi debate, Sanskrit shlok 
recitation, Quiz, Kissagoi, Test your science quotient, Mathemagix, Mineblox and Ad Act 
the students were able to demonstrate their ability in different fields. 
 
A day full of exciting competitions, intriguing challenges and interesting conversations 
eventually concluded with the much-awaited prize distribution ceremony. The winners 
received a thunderous applause for their achievements and school Director Ms. Lata 
Vaidyanathan generously lauded the efforts of the team of dedicated teachers and 
students who contributed towards making the event a resounding success.  
 
 

                   
  


